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Investigative Activity:  Records Obtained, Records Reviewed   

Involves:  Deputy and Deputy

Activity Date:   7/15/2022    

Activity Location:  BCI   

Authoring Agent:  SA John Butterworth   

 

Narrative: 

On Friday, July 15, 2022, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) Special Agent (SA) John 

Butterworth (SA Butterworth) received the personnel files for Deputy and Deputy 

from the Franklin County Sheriff’s Office (FCSO). SA Butterworth reviewed the 

personnel file and noted the following:  

Within the personnel files for Deputies and  there were several pages and 

items that had been redacted by FCSO personnel. Included within the file were Deputy 

and s application for employment, emergency contact information, employee 

performance reviews, Special Deputation Oath of Office for U.S. Marshals, certificates of training, 

OPOTA Peace Officer Appointment, pre-employment background investigation, letters of 

commendation, and college transcripts.  

The personnel files are attached to this report. Please refer to the attachment for further details. 














































































































































































































































































































































































































































































